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March 20,2014

Rep. Max F. Gruenberg

State Capitol, Room 110

Juneau, AK 99801

Dear Representative Gruenberg:

I understand that the Legislature is considering HB60 relating to the Uniform Real Property

Transfer on Death Act. I believe that a revocable beneficiary designation on real property, as

provided for under the Act, would be a very useful and efficient estate planning tool.

Very truly yours,

LAW OFFICE OF CAROLINE WANAMAKER

Caroline P. Wanamaker


